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No Meetings July or August 
onewinglowsquadron.org/all-events/ 

 

Steve “Doc” Satlow   …a Celebration of Life 
The Satlow family held a Celebration of Life for Doc in June. About 85 family and 
friends were in attendance. Several picture boards were on display along with a 
table display of planes provided by Fernando to represent Doc’s favorite hobby.  
Along with a slide show, several family 
and friends related stories and 
humorous anecdotes about Doc. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Rest In Peace, Doc! 
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There is never a shortage 
of help when you need it 
at the field. George & Art  
are helping David put together his plane. 

The field is looking so good. The grounds crews are doing a fantastic job 
keeping it ship-shape. 

Not sure whose idea it was to place a streamer closer to the flight line, but 
I for one like it. The winds shift so frequently across the runway, it’s 
easier to see rather than looking over my shoulder for the wind sock. 
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RReesstt  IInn    
PPiieecceess  

YYeesstteerryyeeaarr  PPhhoottooss……  
Last month Fernando provided an old photo of himself and 

asked and encouraged others to do the same. Here is one of 
me and my family circa 1957. L. to R.: Dad, sister, brother, 
sister-in-law, brother, adorable little Billy, grandma, mom. 

I’m not sure why mom had a vise-like grip on my arm! 

A Message from Our President 
Alex replaced the old fuse panel of our charging station with a resettable breaker box. 
The old box had LED lights that were causing a trickle drain on the main battery. This 
new box is more efficient and safer.  

George K and I installed the safety and rules signs in our shelter area. 

 

Our website now has a new section for Dave Da Glider 
Guy. He will be sharing his knowledge through a series of 
articles. You can read his general articles or ask him for 
specific articles of interest. Look for his name in our new 
“Spotlight” tab.   http://onewinglowsquadron.org/spotlight/ 

This month Dave highlights 
the E-flite Night Radian. This 

model seems popular and has been spotted at our field several times. At the time of this article the 
Night Radian BNF is on sale at Horizon Hobby’s website for $175 after entering the coupon code 
FLYSAFE.  

Ron is recovering nicely from scheduled surgery. We wish him a speedy recovery. 

I’m happy to report that our club has been granted the AMA Silver Leader Club 
award. This award is a reflection of the hard work, support, and dedication of all 
past and present members. Congratulations to everyone! 

     

Fernando Mesa, President 

Obviously these 
guys are or were 
RC Modelers!! 


